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DEPARTMENTAL MEMORANDUM 
MAD-MR:  24-02 
DATE:   April 30, 2024

TO: MAD AND ISD STAFF 

FROM: KYRA OCHOA, DEPUTY SECRETARY 
DANA FLANNERY, MEDICAID DIRECTOR 

BY: ROY BURT, BUREAU CHIEF, ELIGIBILITY BUREAU 

SUBJECT: REVISED HSD100/HSDSP100 AND MAD100/MADSP100 APPLICATIONS 
FOR TURQUOISE CARE 

Turquoise Care (TC) , is making changes to the managed 
care organization (MCO) choices that individuals can select on the HSD100 and MAD100 
applications. Beginning on May 1, 2024, individuals can no longer select Western Sky Community 
Care (WSCC) as their MCO. ASPEN and YESNM will not allow selection of WSCC for managed 
care enrollment May 1, 2024, ongoing.  

The current HSD100 and MAD100 applications on the Human Services Department (HSD) 
website will be revised to only show Blue Cross Blue Shield and Presbyterian Health Plan for May 
and June 2024. The HSD100 and MAD100 applications on the HSD website will be revised a 
second time to show all four TC MCOs starting July 1, 2024: Blue Cross and Blue Shield of New 
Mexico, Molina Healthcare of New Mexico, Presbyterian Turquoise Care, and UnitedHealthcare 
Community Plan of New Mexico. 

Income Support Division (ISD) field offices may have paper application forms on hand that will 
incorrectly have WSCC as a plan choice on page 10 on the HSD100 (page 11 on the HSDSP100) 
and page 8 on the MAD100 (page 9 on the MADSP100). Starting May 1, 2024, through June 30, 
2024, ISD should replace these pages on the paper applications on hand with the attached 
replacement pages. Beginning July 1, 2024, the replacement pages are no longer needed as the 
HSD100/HSDSP100 and MAD100/MADSP100 applications will show all four MCOs on the 
HSD website or when requesting bulk paper application print stock. 

Please address questions regarding this MR to Roy Burt at roy.burt@hsd.nm.gov. 

Attached insert page for HSD100/MAD100 and two pages for HSDSP100/MADSP100. 








